WELCOME FROM HTS'S JENNY BOWEN



February 2, 2009

Dear China Care Friends,

What an exciting time! I am delighted that Half the Sky and China Care are coming together to transform the lives of China's orphans.

In the decade Half the Sky has been providing nurturing care in government orphanages, I have seen too many small children who desperately need medical care that is simply not available. It is heartbreaking to not be able to help. Now, working with China Care, we can!

And how wonderful it will be for the many high school and college students who support Half the Sky to learn about the China Care Clubs! Like Matt, who founded China Care when he was 16, our youngest supporters want to change the world. I know that the China Care Clubs will empower them to follow their dreams and make a difference in the world.

With a glad heart, I welcome you into our growing global family. When like-minded people come together for a good purpose, wonderful things happen. I know that together we are stronger and together we will save more lives and give many more orphans the chance at a brighter future.

Warmest regards,

Jenny

Jenny Bowen
Executive Director
Half the Sky Foundation